
From: Tim Brockelsby [mailto:tim.brockelsby@edmonton.ca]  

Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2013 6:54 PM 
To: Janna Widmer 

Cc: Paul Hanlan; Stephen Fegyverneki; Peter Ohm; Gord Jackson 
Subject: Re: FW: Woodbend-Graminia ASP Amendment - COE Letter 

 

Hi Janna, 

 

Thank you again for the opportunity to comment on the proposed ASP amendment. 

 

The suggested revision to the proposed amendment area will reduce the land area affected and 

will concentrate the amendment area in the NW portion of the subject area.  This revision does 

not change the content of the letter from Peter Ohm, dated April 5, 2013.  As noted in that letter, 

we do not object to the amendment itself since it is of a technical nature, although we do have 

some concern with the possible zoning and associated uses allowed under the amendment.  The 

broader long term issue relates to the fragmentation of land and how it may impede the possible 

orderly expansion of the adjacent PGA boundary westward.  Reducing the amendment area as 

suggested does not change the principle underlying this concern. 

 

As we have suggested in previous meetings, there is now a record of concern that Edmonton has 

expressed all along our shared boundary in this vicinity, and therefore we invite Parkland County 

to once again engage in a more comprehensive formal planning discussion to consider future 

development in these areas. 

 


